
 

 

Kindness   –   Confidence   –   Excellence 

Certificate Winners! 
 

Reception 
Amelia and Finn 
 

Year 1 

Eliza and Lewis 
 

Year 2 

Olivia and Quinn 
 

Year 3 

Sophia and Phoebe 
 

Year 4 

Kairo and Autumn 
 

Year 5 

Charlie and Gabriella 
 

Year 6 

Fechi and Sienna 

Menu 
 
Just a reminder that school  
dinners are £2.75. 
 
 
  Don’t forget school lunches  
are free for all of Reception,  
Year 1 and Year 2, and for those  
pupils who are eligible  
 
 
We also offer a full range of 
Vegetarian meals daily. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
On Tuesday we welcomed Robert Dare, from the diocese. Robert was impressed by how much 
has been done to develop our Catholic life and mission within the school, and could see how 
far we’ve come in our journey of improvement thus far. We know there’s still plenty to be done, 
and we’re already busy planning for how we’re going to achieve those improvements. 
Year 5 enjoyed the first of five sailing lessons yesterday. The children really seemed to love it, 
and the instructors at Seaview Yacht Club commented on the outstanding behaviour. 
Next Friday, Year 6 will be hosting a raffle to raise funds towards their leavers ‘do’. Tickets will 
be on sale Mon – Thurs after school, and are £2 a strip. The raffle will be draw on the Friday 
after school. There will also be some stalls with homemade goods on offer. 
This year Sports Day will be Friday 12th July, from 9am – 1pm. Details in a letter to follow. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Warm regards, Mrs Lucie Banks 

 Newsletter  
Friday 7th June 2024  

 
If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to  

Mrs Banks, Mrs Margetts, Mrs Wild or Mrs Colman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Dates for your Diary 
10th June – Medina College 

visiting Year 6 pupils 

11th June – Residential Trip 

Information Meeting for 

Parents @ 3:15pm 

13th June – Annual Schools’ 

Mass 

14th June – Year 6 Raffle 

17th June – Year 3 Dinosaur 

Isle Trip 

Attendance 
Our target for whole school 
attendance is 97% 
 

Holy Cross whole school attendance 
this week is: 94% 
 

Reception: 81% 
Year 1& 2: 99% 
Year 3: 91% 
Year 4: 98% 
Year 5: 98% 
Year 6: 91% 
 

 Congratulations to Year 1&2  

Church News 
Masses this week 

Sun 9th   9am St Thomas’s, 11am St David’s, 

5.30pm Mass Thomas’s 

Mon 10th 10am St Thomas’s 

Tues 11th 12pm St Thomas’s 

Wed 12th  9.45am St David’s preceded by 

Adoration from 9.15am, 6pm St 

Thomas’s preceded by Adoration from 

5.30pm 

Thurs 13th 12pm Latin Mass St Thomas’s preceded 

by Adoration from 11.30am 

Fri 14th  12pm Mass St Thomas’s preceded by 

Adoration from 11.30am 

Sat 15th    No Mass today 

 
Readings for Sun 9th: Genesis 3:9-15, and 2 
Corinthians 4:13-5:1. The Gospel is taken from 
Mark 3:20-35. 

Year of Prayer 
We pray for the leaders of the 

nations; may they have the will to 

promote justice and peace so the whole 

human family may flourish. Amen. 

Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs L Banks 

Millfield Avenue 
East Cowes 

Isle of Wight 

PO32 6AS  
Tel: 01983 292885 

admin@holycrossrcpri.iow.sch.uk 
www.holycrossrcpri.iow.sch.uk 
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Holy Cross Vision and Values 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fantastic Mr Fox! 
A huge well done to Edie, Isaac  
and Eliza for their  
achievements. 
 
Perhaps your child is a champion  
gymnastic, a budding musician  
or a keen artist.  
 
Don’t forget to let us know if  
your child has earnt a reward 
or achievement outside of 
school, and deserves a  
Fantastic Fox award. 
 

 

School Lottery 
 

Join Our School Lottery Today! 
 
 

 
Don’t Miss Out!  
Buy Your Tickets Today! 
 
Follow the link below to play: 
Holy Cross Lottery  
 

 

Year 6 Raffle and Stalls 
 

Will you be a winner? 
 

    Friday 14th June 
                3:10pm 
 

 

Lots of prizes to be won. 

Raffle being drawn on Friday 14th June.  

Tickets on sale Monday 10th – Thursday 13th June 3.10pm 

There will also be stalls with homemade items available. 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/holy-cross-primary-school#offer-content

